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Introduction 

Two projects are planned over the next two years that 

will provide safety improvements to the neighborhood 

area in the vicinity of Bremen Elementary School. 

These projects will cause temporary inconveniences 

and disruptions to residents, businesses, pedestrians 

and motorists. 

Village officials have initiated this newsletter for the 

purpose of apprising stakeholders about the projects.  It 

will be issued periodically as new information becomes 

available. 

The mailing list includes residents, property owners, 

businesses and institutions within the project area. 

Other methods will also be used for updating the public 

including the Village of Bremen’s Facebook Page and 

The Village Voice newsletter included with monthly 

utility bills. 

What are the Projects? 
 
 The first project will occur on Strayer Avenue 

and will replace the concrete curbs and gutters, 
plus replace stormwater catch basins.  
Construction is scheduled to start by late March 
2015 (about a month from now) and will continue 
for several months.  We are currently looking at 
options to shorten the construction period.  More 
information and details will soon be available. 
 

 The second project will replace and improve the 
sidewalks on Strayer Avenue and Angle Street, 
plus provide proper pedestrian crossings at key 
locations.  It is being funded through Ohio 
Department of Transportation’s Safe Routes to 
School program.  This  project  is  currently  in  the  

 Change of Traffic Pattern on 
Strayer Starting Next Week 
 
Starting on Monday, March 2

nd
, Strayer 

Avenue will be switched to become one-
way southbound, from Marietta Street to 
Angle Street. 
 
It is believed that this will 
improve traffic flow and 
relieve congestion that typically occurs 
during the morning and afternoon school 
rush hours.  
 
Ford Street will remain one-way 
westbound and Angle Street will still have 
two-way traffic. 



engineering design phase.  Construction is 
currently anticipated to occur in late 2016 to early 
2017, depending on availability of the ODOT 
funding.  Details about project impacts will be 
shared with the public and affected property 
owners as the project engineering further 
develops. 

 Questions? 
 
Future project updates will be issued as 
information becomes available. 
 
In the meantime, feel free to call the village 
offices at 740-569-4788. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


